

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Don't cry because it's over; smile because it happened." Dr. Seuss

June 8, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

I know as the year ends I am filled with mixed emotions, happy and anxious for summer and all the happiness that holds; but I am also sad since I will miss seeing the faces of my little friends. I know that September comes all too quickly so we will be together again in the blink of an eye.

We have graduated another class who has left the safe confines of our school and they are prepared to face the world at large. Tomorrow, the rest of our students will spend sometime with their new teachers and see what the next grade has in store for them. You will be receiving a tentative calendar, summer work packets, supply lists and some new logistical information for the 2017-2018 school year. Please review all the material you receive carefully.

The school office will be open Monday through Friday during the summer from 8:30am to 12:30pm should you have any questions or concerns. We will also be accepting registrations through out the summer. Should you know someone interested in registering please have them contact us.

This has been an amazing school year. I am thankful that you entrusted to us your most precious possession...your child to us and now they are yours to enjoy for the next couple of months. I encourage you to do just that since in a blink of an eye they will be grown and on their own.

Enjoy your summer! May it be restful, peaceful, joyful and blessed!

Elena Malinconico

Principal